DRAFT
Congleton Town Council

Minutes of the meeting of the Youth Committee held on Tuesday 8th November 2016 in the 
Town Hall, Congleton

PRESENT   Youth Councillor   Bella Statham (Vice Chairman – In the Chair)

   




  Jay McAleer




  Richard Vickers





  Olivia Roberts





  Joshua Eardley




  Rebecca Casewell

  Councillor Larry Barker
  Councillor Charles Booth

  Councillor George Hayes

  Linda Minshull

1.
APOLOGIES 
Apologies were received from Sebastian Nixon, Michael Howell, Arabella Holland, Matthew Jones, Zak Roberts and Councillors Sally Holland and Liz Wardlaw.
2.
MINUTES OF LAST MEETING

RESOLVED – That the Minutes of the Meeting of the Committee held on 
the 30th August 2016 were signed by the Chairman as a correct record.  

3.
MEMBERSHIP
A discussion took place regarding membership.  Linda welcomed the students who had attended for the first time and said that she hoped they would enjoy the meeting and may wish to join the Committee.

Linda read out the e-mail from Matthew Jones regarding a new category of membership possibly to be called Alumni.  George and Larry suggested it may be better to leave flexible and allow past or older members to attend when they are able.  Bella and several students would be supportive of a new category of membership.  Larry confirmed that it would be easy to draft an amendment to the Youth Committee Constitution if required.  It was agreed to place this item on the agenda for our next meeting to allow more members to give their views. 
Mr O’Neil gave suggestions for recruiting new members from Eaton Bank.  Bella and Seb agreed to work together on a recruitment strategy.
4.
LINK COUNCILLORS
Linda provided information on the attendance of Link Councillors and also informed the meeting that Charles is now officially an additional Link Councillor.
5.
BRIDESTONES PROPOSALS
Linda gave a brief outline of proposals for the new Bridestones development.  It was agreed to arrange for a formal presentation by the developers at the next Youth Committee meeting.
6.
MENTAL HEALTH/SUBSTANCE MISUSE
Due to Town Council computer problems Linda had been unable to access information from Matthew so this item was deferred to the next meeting.
7.
YOUTH COMMITTEE BANK ACCOUNT

It was reported that the balance is £548.92.
8.
YOUTH COMMITTEE MEMBERS ITEMS

Basketball Hoops

Linda informed the meeting of information provided by Mike Smith that two portable basketball hoops had been purchased for use at specific events. 

Mr O’Neil suggested the use of Section 106 funds from developers being used for this type of project.  It was agreed to discuss this suggestion with the developers of the Bridestone development at our next meeting.  Charles suggested the possibility of New Life Church being able to help and Linda agreed to invite Jeff Cutts to the next meeting.
9.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING
Tuesday 8th November 2016 – 7 p.m. – Congleton Town Hall
Tuesday 20th December 2016 – 5 p.m. followed by the opportunity to meet socially afterwards

Bella Statham (Vice Chairman)
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